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2016 
MEASURE B 
VA 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Lilian Tsang, Project Manager 
City of Sunnyvale 

Jane Shinn 
2016 Measure B Program Office 

07/14/2020 

Writer's Direct Telephone: 408.321.5513 

SUBJECT: FY20 - FY30 2016 Measure B Bicycle/Pedestrian Capital Project 10-year Priority List 
Funding Award: FY20-FY21 Funding Cycle 

Hi Lilian, 

For the FY20 - FY21 funding cycle, your 2016 Measure B Bike/Ped capital project has been awarded the 

following: 

• Stevens Creek Trail Extension (W. Remington Dr. to W. Fremont Ave.) 
• Environmental & Design phases 

• $3,500,000 

A draft funding agreement for the environmental and design phases of the Stevens Creek Trail Extension 

(W. Remington Dr. to W. Fremont Ave.) project will be sent to you for review and processing. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at iane.shinn@vta.org or at 408.321.5513. 




